C. James C. C. Control of the Contro

Missionary Sisters of Service

ıre

189 Herries Street, TOOWOOMBA, Q 4350 Ph: 07 4632 5357

31 May 2003

The Secretary
Select Committee on Medicare
Suite S1 30
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Sir/Madam,

I list what I see as critical issues relating to the change in the Medicare policy:

- * Quality health care for ALL Australians is a basic human right.
- * It is a major responsibility of government to ensure that this right is protected.
- * Proposed changes undermine the integrity, universality and ongoing viability of Medicare.
- * Bulk Billing must remain a fundamental cornerstone of our health system. Only with this support can those on the low-income bracket be catered for. Without it they will be further disadvantaged and stressed.

I ask you to take these considerations seriously and to make the 'working poor' of our nation the most important priority. "A Fair-Go" for ALL Australians.

Sincerely,

(Sister) Imelda McMahon

Imelda Elbakar (for the Community)